
       National Association of EMS Educators 
          250 Mt. Lebanon Blvd. Suite 209 
          Pittsburgh, PA 151234 
 

June 29, 2015 

Dia Gainor, MPA, QAS 
Executive Director 
National Association of State EMS Officials 
201 Park Washington Court  
Falls Church, VA 22046  
 
Dear Ms. Gainor, 
 
On behalf of the National Association of EMS Educators (NAEMSE), I am pleased to submit the final 
deliverable of the “Bridging the Gap: Easing the Transition from Military Medic to Civilian Paramedic” 
narrative.  In this paper, we report on the current state of educational programs designed to ease the 
transition of military members to civilian careers in the EMS profession and recommend initiatives to 
strengthen and advance these efforts.  

The NAEMSE taskforce responsible for this report was comprised of the following individuals: 

Nerina J. Stepanovsky, PhD, MSN, CTRN, Paramedic, Taskforce Chair 
Bill Young, MS, NRP, Taskforce Co-Chair 
Douglas M. Petch, MS, NRP, Principle Investigator/ Writer 
Joann Freel, BS, CMP, NAEMSE Executive Director 
 

We confirm that this work is original and has not been published elsewhere nor is it currently under 
consideration for publication elsewhere. 

The NAEMSE Board of Directors, Executive Staff and Taskforce thank the National Association of State 
EMS Officials for this opportunity to participate in this important national initiative.  

Sincerely, 

 

Joann Freel, BS, CMP 
Executive Director 
National Association of EMS Educators	
  


